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New Junior Infants   20th August 2021 

Dear Parents,  

  

As you will know school is re-opening on Wednesday 25th August. Many of you will 

be apprehensive about sending your child to school for the first time. It is a pity 

we didn’t have an opportunity to invite you and your child into the school 

beforehand as we would normally have done.   

 

9:45am – New entrants start time on the first day (if your child has a sibling 

in the school, they may come at the usual starting time of 9:20am. Their class 

teacher will meet them in the yard.  

 

During this short induction, your child will be met by their class teacher and the 

principal. Parents are permitted to walk their child to the school yard (at the back 

of the school) but will be encouraged to leave ASAP to allow the child to settle 

independently in the classroom.   

 

On Thursday and Friday, the class teacher will meet the children at the entrance 

gate (nearest the after-school club) and guide them to their line. We know this 

may be difficult but we would appreciate your co-operation as we are endeavouring 

to adhere as much as possible to HSE and Department guidelines.   

  

From Wednesday 25th August – Friday 10th September Junior Infant children 

will leave at 12:30pm.  

  

If you have any query or concern, please email info@newinngirlsschool.ie   

 

Le Meas  

  

_________________________  

Tomas Mc Loughlin  

Web address: www.newinngirlsschool.ie.  Email: info@newinngirlsschool.ie  
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